
  
6/11/2020 
 
Vehicle Purchase Marshal’s Department: 
 
The Marshal is requesting that town purchase an additional vehicle as part of the 
replacement program.  Marshal St. John is recommending the same vehicle; he has 
been in touch with the previous vendor from late 2019 to verify that pricing remains the 
same.  While this purchase was budgeted for, the recent sale of surplus vehicles will 
cover better than 75% of the car’s cost.   
 
I would recommend the approval of the purchase.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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